
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Francis, for always being ready  
to learn and putting 100% effort into  
everything you do. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

16th January 2023 

Year 2 -  Dillon, for making much better 
choices this week. 

Year 3 -  Grace, for being a great  
member of the class and showing super 
behaviour. 

Year 4  -  Jevan, for giving 100% in all  
of his lessons. 

Year 5 -  Lorna, for always taking such  
pride in her work. 

Year 6   -  Frankie, for excellent behaviour, 
attitude and quality of work. You are  an 
amazing  class member! 

EYFS -  William, for using lovely manners 
around school. 

Diary Dates 
 

 

School Photographer - Class Photos Thursday 26th Jan 

School Closes for half-term - Friday 17th Feb 

School re-opens - Monday 27th Feb 

School Closes for Easter Holidays - Friday 31st March 

School re-opens - Monday 17th April 

May Day Bank Holiday - Monday 1st May 

Coronation Bank Holiday - Monday 8th May 

School Closes for half-term Friday 26th May 

School re-opens - Monday 5th June 

School Closes for Summer Holidays - Friday 21st July  

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Max 
Year 1 - Ella 

Year 2 - Lottie 
Year 3 - Sviatoslav 

Year 4 - Jonah 
Year 5 - Juliette 
Year 6 - Nathan 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 
EYFS - Spencer 

Year 1 - Tommy  
Year 2 - Nancy and Florence 

Year 3 - Sophia 
Year 4 - Lottie 
Year 5 - Xavier 

Year 6 - Noah and Henry 

Thursday 19th January -  

Taster Menu Day 
On Thursday 19th January, we would like to invite the chil-
dren who are on packed lunch to try a school meal. Please 
see the menu below and contact the school office if you 
would like to try some of the dishes on offer that day. 

Children who already take up a school meal, will also 
choose from this menu . 

A choice of fish fingers, burger in a bun and 

pizza all accompanied by salad, fries and 

beans. Followed by make your own ice 

cream cone. Cost £2.25. 
 

Christmas Pantomime 

This year we are taking the whole school to the panto-

mime at The Witham Barnard Castle on  

Thursday 15th December during the school day. 

The cost of the trip is £8 per child which will go towards 

the tickets and transport costs. Consent and payment 

can be made via your ParentPay account.   

Thank you 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

Wednesday’s Rugby Club 
 

Our Wednesday Tag Rugby Club will be taken 
by Mr Beauchamp this term. Please contact the 

office to book. Thank you. 

Attendance Award: Year 6 
Whole school : 97.5% 

ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 97.3% 

Class 1 97.8% 

Class 2 99.0% 

Class 3 99.3% 

Class 4 99.3% 

Class 5 94.1% 

Class 6 100% 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 

 

 Class 5 
Whole 
Class 

 

Friday 16th December 
Please note that as we 
break up on Friday the 

16th December there will 
be no after school clubs 

that night.  

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 6 

 

 

The 
Whole of  

Early 
Years 

 

 

Messy Church Club 
 

We have a new and exciting after school club starting 
this Friday 20th January. Our "Messy Church Club" will be run by Claire 

Mead (Children, Youth & Families Missioner). This will be a fun filled club 
with lots of activities taking place including crafts, games, bible stories, 

drama and songs. 
The cost is £3.75 per session and pick up is 4.30pm please let the office 

know if you would like to book a place.  
Football Club will continue to run on Friday’s too.  

School Photographer 
 

The school photographer 
will be in school on  

Thursday 26th January to 
take class photographs. 

Thank you 


